
 

 

 

Cairo: 20 / 11 / 2023 

 

Dear KG Parents  

                    

 

 

Fun     Fun     Fun     Fun     

 
Our target is our children’s happiness as we are a child - centered school. We 

will celebrate Children’s Day on Monday the 27ͭ ͪ of November 2023. Children 

should come out of uniform wearing costumes, masks, fantasy hats.  

He / She will enjoy playing outdoors, singing songs and watching cartoon.  

 

 N.B The event could be cancelled due to any unexpected circumstances. 

 

 

Thanks for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Principal                            College Director                    

 

 

 

      Amany Youssef                                          Hala Toma                      

 
 

 


